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Diary Dates 

 

2nd March - World Book Day 

7th-10th March - Lineham Farm (Year 6) 

13th-17th March - National Science Week 

W/C 20th March onwards - Parent                                  
Consultations 

31st March -    Easter Assembly 

   School Breaks up  for Easter 

W/C 8th May - Year 6 SATS Week 

World Book Day 

 

Next Thursday we are inviting all children to 

attend school dressed as their favourite book 

character.  They will be taking part in lots of 

activities based on different children’s        

authors throughout the day and hopefully 

having lots of fun along the way. 

 

World Book Day Menu 

 

On Wednesday 1st March we are starting 

World Book Day early with a Roald Dahl 

themed menu. If you do not qualify for free 

school meals, this will be £2.44 as usual. For 

more details, please see the menu on Parent 

Hub. Please email the office as soon as    

possible if you wish to order this meal and 

don’t normally have school dinners. 

New from March - Flex Dance Inc 

 

We are delighted to announce that RVJS will 
be the venue for a new dance club for      
children in the Rothwell area starting on 
Monday 6th March from 5pm to 6.30pm. 
Please see the letter sent home with your 
child  today for more information and contact      
details for Flex Dance. 

Acrylic Nails 

 

As per our message on Parent Hub this week. 

We kindly request your support in ensuring 

acrylic nails are not worn by pupils in school. 

They can prevent children from holding pens 

correctly and can result in accidental scratch 

marks. The wearing of these long nails is   

additionally a health and safety concern in 

P.E and whilst out playing at break time. 

Thank you 

Mini Beasts 

 

Yesterday, Lower Key Stage 2 had a        

wonderful morning exploring the world of  

invertebrates through virtual reality. The  

children were able to see how these amazing 

creatures live and grow before exploring a 

virtual museum. This will be really helpful 

with the LKS2 science unit called ‘Animals           

Including Humans’.  

Absence  

 

If your child is not going to be in school for any reason, please make sure that you contact 

school to let us know. This can be done via telephone or by emailing office@victoria-

jun.leeds.sch.uk  If children are absent and we are not aware of the reason, then the absence 

will be recorded as unauthorised.  


